
   

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

Friday April 26th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Family Survey 

Every year we ask parents and carers to complete a survey. It is one of the ways we find out your 

views about the school and identify anything we can change or improve.  You can complete the 

survey here: Spa Camberwell Survey 

 If you need a paper copy or a translation please let the office know.  

 

Curriculum Enrichment 

Our summer enrichment programme has started with some excellent activities this week.  

Guitar lessons Two secondary classes have started guitar lessons with specialist instructors form 

Southwark Music Service. Two classes from Spa Bermondsey also visit us each Monday to have their 

guitar lessons too.  

Royal Academy of Dance 3N attended a relaxed performance at the Royal Academy of Dance last 

Monday. The visit was very successful and the Royal Academy are hoping to run more school based 

performances this term with us.  

     

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QutFECwftkGOatrhqObzeO_gXQfZnuJArydpi9-rqTBUNVNTT01GQUVOSExJWTlPVzU1OVJERzVOSS4u


   

 

  

 

 

Owls A parliament of owls visited us on Thursday. A group of owls is called a parliament because 

owls are considered to be very wise.  

     

   

Kew Gardens 

Community Open Week will be taking place at Kew Gardens from 22 to 26 May 2024. 

This is a free event for groups and individuals who face barriers to engaging with Kew. 

There will be a diverse range of creative, horticultural, and science-based activities on 

offer, based around the theme of ‘networks’, alongside the opportunity to enjoy the 

Gardens. Thursday 23 May will be a relaxed day including reduced capacity, BSL 

interpretation and sensory tours.  Community Open Week 2024 | Kew 

https://www.kew.org/learning/community-and-access/community-open-week


   

 

Community Football 

There are specialist SEND football sessions at Millwall every Friday. Contact them directly to check 

availability. 

 

 

 

 

Important Reminder 

FRIDAY MAY 17th SCHOOL IS CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Steph 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

 


